
 
The date of the  Annual General Meeting of the Parents’ 

Association of Carrigaline Community School will be confirmed in 
September 2024 

All parents/guardians are welcome to attend this meeting. 

Role of the Parents Association 

 
 
 

Provision is made in the Education Act 1998 to allow parents of students of a school to set up a 
Parents Association. The Act states that: 

 
The parents of students of a recognised school may establish and maintain from among their 

number, a parents’ association for the school and membership of that association shall be open 

to all parents of students of that school. 
 

The parents association in a school works with the principal, staff and board of management to 
build effective co-operation and partnership between home and school. 

The role of the parent’s association is set down in the Education Act 1998 as follows: 
 

A parents association shall promote the interests of the students in a school in co-operation with 

the board, principal, teachers and students. 
 

 

 

 


